
Friday 11th November 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of this term's Science topic, changing of environment and season, we will be visiting Silver
Street nature reserve on Wednesday 16th November 2022.

We will be walking to and from the reserve, leaving school at 9am and returning around 11am. We
will be arriving back to school in time for lunch, so lunchtime arrangements will be the same as
usual.

Your child will need:

● A water bottle and a fruit snack;
● Suitable clothing, waterproof coat, waterproof trousers (wellies if weather is poor)
● School uniform / PE kit - the usual for your child's class
● Comfy Shoes (trainers allowed if weather is fine)

Permissions were requested on the annual data collection sheets; please ensure you have
returned these with the relevant permissions granted so that your child can attend.

We require a small number of parent helpers to accompany us, so if you are able to help with the
children on the day, please advise the office.

Yours sincerely,
EYFS Team


